CUCRA Information Officer's Report October 26, 2023 CUCRA Meeting

1. Association Reports:

One again and for the last time, I wish to send a sincere thank you to all association Presidents and CUCRA Representatives for submitting their association reports for the Fall 2023 meeting.

2. CUCRA Email Distribution Lists:

Pease remember to submit changes in the officers of your association. I keep email distribution lists for association presidents, CUCRA Reps and Alternate CUCRA Reps, association Treasurers, Center Directors, and a few others who do not fit neatly into the listed categories. Keeping each list up-to-date ensures that all the correct people receive official CUCRA email. If you are not sure, you can send me an email to bobdaly@ucr.edu to verify your officers.

3. New Information Officer:

A new Information Officer will be elected at the October 2023 meeting. I have served my two terms and I am not eligible for re-election as CUCRA's Information Officer. But I hope to continue to be an active member of the CUCRA and help wherever and whenever I can.

Best wishes,

Bob

Robert Daly, Information Officer Council of University of California Retiree's Associations m1:cucraemail@gmail.com m2:bobdaly@ucr.edu